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Barre Riding and Driving 

Club 

    Mar – Apr 2023 NEWSLETTER 

In This Newsletter: 
- Cabin Fever Highlights 
- 2022 Banquet Highlights 
- 1st String Merchandise 
- BOD Opening 
- AQH Article 
- Call for Volunteers 
- Spring Trail Ride Info 
- Activities Poll 
- Memorial Day Parade 
- Newsletter Contest 
- 2023 Event Dates 
- Last Call for Scholarships 

2023 Cabin Fever Night & Annual Meeting March 18 

The fun evening 

at American 

Legion Post #2 

in Barre 

included a 

presentation, a 

trivia-based 

raffle, and way 

too much tasty 

potluck food!  

 

 
Attendees enjoyed getting together with old friends to catch up or 

meet new friends and learn about what BRDC has to offer this year.  

 

A sample of 1st String merchandise 

was pleasingly displayed for folks to 

get a sense of quality and sizing. 

Lovely light jackets, vests, hoodies, t-

shirts, and hats are available with an 

embroidered BRDC logo. A few lucky 

raffle-winners took home a t-shirt or 

a hat. See article in this newsletter 

for more info on how to order your 

own BRDC merch!  

 

Barre Riding & Driving 
Club is a 501(c) 3 non-
profit club run by 
volunteers. We provide 
academic assistance with 
annual scholarships, 
promote community 
events, and bring 
together the horse 
community with funds 
raised through trail rides, 
camping weekends, 
clinics and other events. 
 

2023 Officers 
Lynne Goodnow, Pres. 
Jane Lynds, Vice-pres. 
Kat Marsh, Treas. 
Carol Wickett, Sec. 
Gail Lent, Memb. Chair 
Dave Marsh, Corr. Sec.  
Jill Poulin, Show Chair 
 
2023 Directors 
Rob Lynds 
Steve Theran 
Marianne Wojcicki 
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BRDC President, Lynne Goodnow, presided over our annual 

meeting, providing updates on our new website, upcoming events, 

and our current, solid financial state, as well as the election of our 

2023 Board of Officers and Directors. Thanks to Lynne and the 

board members for their time and efforts to support our club! 

 

After dinner, we all enjoyed an engaging and fact-filled presentation 

by Renee Gregiore from Equidoc on Getting Your Horse in Shape 

for Spring & Summer Riding. 

Renee touched on three main 

themes: horse fitness, rider 

fitness, and tack fitness. Horse 

fitness advice included working 

on varied terrain, ramping up 

time, and increasing speed last. 

Plan ahead because it can take 

up to 6 weeks to get your horse 

in shape. Not only that, but if 

you slack off, all of your hard 

work can be undone in just 2 

weeks! Tip: aim for 2-3 times 

per week sessions. Even a 10- or 

15-minute walking session 2 

times per week can keep your 

horse on track. Renee emphasized that horses walking around in a 

paddock all day is NOT the equivalent of a steady-paced in-hand 

walk. So, get out those halters and leads and get walking! One take-

away for rider fitness was a tip to lie down on your stomach for 5 

minutes a day to stretch, de-tension, and strengthen your glutes and 

lower back. Often overlooked as part of core strength, this tip can 

keep you from being either a stiff “tin man” or a floppy “scare crow” 

on your horse’s back. Renee also mentioned tack fitness, with the 

analogy of trying to hike in ill-fitting boots by compensating with top 

quality socks. Forget that fancy saddle pad and ensure that your 

saddle fits your horse. Check out adjustable saddles just now 

coming on the market. Renee shared many other tips from how to 

go about creating a training schedule tailored to you and your 

horse, what to work on first, second, and last, to recommendations 

on how to keep your horse mentally and physically fit by creating a 

stimulating pasture environment. She even provided some helpful 

information about roughage, including hay pellets and nibble nets. 

We can’t thank Renee enough for sharing her thoughtful expertise 

with us!  

 

The evening finale was a trivia-based raffle, testing equine tidbits 

across the board. Many attendees took home prizes from tack, 

apparel, and supplies to free memberships, event discounts, and gift 

cards and baskets. Many thanks to all who attended! See you out on 

the trails or at our clinics, shows, and other events this year! 
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Horse Show Series Awards Banquet for 2022 
The 2022 Barre Horse Show Series Year End Awards Banquet welcomed 140 attendees 

on Friday, March 24th at 6pm at the Quabbin Regional High School Cafeteria in Barre MA. 

       

There 

were 

Ribbons 

galore  

and 

more.  

 

Championship and Reserve Championship Awards were presented to both the young 

and the young-at-heart. 

 

Sumptuous food by 

Scott Toupin 

Catering provided 

dinner, topped off 

by delicious desserts 

from Wholesome 

Farmer’s Market. 

 

 

The raffle was a big 

draw and included 

horse supplies, gifts, 

and fun packs. The 

raffle was expertly 

emceed by our 

lovely riders. 

 

We thank all the attendees. The Horse Show profits go directly to our own BRDC 

scholarships. Hearty Cheers and Kudos to Jill Poulin for all her hard work during the 

year to ensure the success of the show series! We are recruiting volunteers for this year’s 

shows. See the article in this newsletter for more info.  
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1st String, Inc. Makes BRDC Merch 

Nestled between two hay fields at the end of a one-lane gravel road in New 

Braintree, MA, is an unexpected hub of modern industrial activity: 1st String, Inc. 

Using state-of-the-art computerized equipment, Brenda and her crew are busy 

customizing boxfuls of apparel for customers throughout New England. From tee 

shirts to jackets, and even vinyl signs, they bring smiles and identity to sports teams, corporations, 

and individuals. Just over 30 years ago a degree in Visual Communications from the University of 

Delaware and Brenda’s love of embroidery collided, and 1st String, Inc. was born. Now she creates 

logos and converts them into computer programs that automatically operate multi-colored 

embroidering machines, four color silk-screen printers, and cloth and vinyl cutters. “I call it my 

pizza oven,” she says of her massive, shiny-red, conveyor-belt ink curing oven. Judging from the 

response our BRDC members have upon viewing her results, her efforts are well worth it. 

  
To purchase items with the BRDC logo visit barreridingdrivingclub.com/brdc-merchandise. 

There will be a short “opening” window to purchase items, followed by the store “closing” for a 2-

week processing period. Items, which come in a choice of colors and can be personalized for a 

small extra fee, can be picked up at the next BRDC event or shipped to you for a fee. HURRY! Last 

call for this open period is March 31st!   

Are you interested in supporting the Barre Riding and Driving Club in a more direct way? 

The Barre Riding and Driving Club has an opening on our Board of Directors. Join an easy-going but 

hard-working and dedicated group of folks whose top two cares are fund-raising for scholarships and 

fun-raising for members! Board Members meet roughly once per month on Wednesday evenings, 

typically in Hubbardston. Experience is not necessary; the current board 

members are willing to guide and mentor the interested person. In addition 

to meetings, board members work to brainstorm activities and organize 

events, do Spring clean-up on trails and at Felton Field and volunteer some 

time for our horse show Sundays. Interested persons should contact BRDC 

President, Lynne Goodnow lgoodnow@yahoo.com or any board member. 

Did You Know? 
You can read back issues of Community Horse on your laptop, tablet, or phone? Just go to 

https://barreridingdrivingclub.com/ and scroll down to see Membership Benefits. Click on the 

Community Horse Magazine link and then click one of the Read links on the Community Horse 

website. Dozens of back issues for Massachusetts and Connecticut are available for free. Current 

issues are part of your BRDC membership benefit and will be emailed to you upon publication in 

late Spring and Fall 2023. 

mailto:lgoodnow@yahoo.com
https://barreridingdrivingclub.com/
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Calling All American Quarter Horse Owners! by Kat Marsh 
  

If you own, or know someone 

who owns, an American 

Quarter Horse, here’s your 

chance to contribute to 

valuable research about the 

breed and about horse 

behaviors in general. Temple 

Grandin (Chicago State U) and Paul McGreevy (UNE Australia) have teamed up to investigate the 

genetic basis for common horse behaviors and you can help them through their citizen science 

project. I met Temple Grandin back in the early 2000s at an autism conference in Chicago. Grandin, 

who was born in Boston and raised in New England, provided me with great insights and ways to 

support my autistic spectrum students. She is a brilliant thinker who pioneered safer and more 

humane ways to handle livestock before and during the slaughtering process. She is an advocate for 

deeper understandings of animal behaviors through research.  

So, how can you help? Grandin and McGreevy believe that a horse’s genetic makeup can help predict 
horse behaviors, which will provide horse breeders with information to improve horse performance 
and overall animal welfare. If you would like to participate in this Fulbright-grant study, please visit 
https://www.e-barq.org/ to complete the Equine Behavioral Assessment and Research Questionnaire, 
which has been adapted from a similar questionnaire used to study canine behaviors. The E-BARQ has 
already provided important information on equine behavior such as behaviors in aging horses, in-
hand behaviors that predict dangerous in-saddle behaviors, and even how horses behave differently 
when handled by men vs. women. The future of improved equine-human relations could be in your 
hands! 

Attention Green Clean Up Volunteers! 
 
If you are available for a minimum 2-hour window during the day on Sunday, April 30th, starting at 
9am, please consider helping out. Weed whacking, raking, rock picking, and possibly painting. Tools 
and training provided! Extra tools welcome. Older children/teens welcome with some supervision 
provided upon pre-arrangement. Contact Jill Poulin barnesj4@yahoo.com 
 

 Blue Ribbon Volunteering at the June 18 Horse Show! 
 
We need volunteer trainees! Multiple volunteers needed as ring masters and gate keeps to 
open/close gates between classes and to help organize riders entering/leaving the rings. Concession 
Stand Volunteers needed to take food orders and process payments, and for preparing and serving 
food at the food booth. Volunteers are needed for the secretary's booth to collect fees from riders 
and to help organize show entry rosters. Ring volunteers needed to bring judge’s score cards from the 
judges to the announcer and to hand out individual ribbons in the ring. Ring crew needed to set up 
jumps when they fall down or move them in height for different classes. Younger horse lovers needed 
to help run the ribbons from the ribbon table out to the rings. Training and guidance provided on 
show day! If you are available at any time during the day on Sunday, June 18th please contact Jill 
Poulin at barnesj4@yahoo.com. Without our generous club members who volunteer their time we 
would not be able to offer our $600 scholarships to students in the greater Barre area. Students can 
log community service hours, if needed. More volunteer opportunities for shows in July, Aug & Sept! 

https://www.e-barq.org/
mailto:barnesj4@yahoo.com
mailto:barnesj4@yahoo.com
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Spring Trail Ride Saturday, May 13th, 2023 

Our annual spring ride is at Felton Field, 

115 Old Coldbrook Rd, Barre Ma 

6.6, 10, 13 & 16 Mile Trail Routes 

(NEHT AFFILIATED). Gravel roads, rail 

bed, woodsy trails and a small amount 

of pavement. The sponsored ride is 

Saturday only. Ride out by 10am. 

 

Camping is available Friday through 

Sunday, but there are no hook-ups. 

Bathroom facilities are available. 

 

Breakfast and lunch are provided on Saturday only. Friday night 6:30pm Potluck 

dinner at the Red Food Booth. Please bring a dish to share. Saturday full 

breakfast is served from 7am to 10am. Lunch is served in camp from 11:30am to 

3pm. Lunch on the trail is a bag lunch to take with you. Sign up for the bag lunch 

at breakfast on Saturday. 

 

Pre-Registration is appreciated!  

$25 BRDC Members ($20 for 18 & under).  

$35 Nonmembers ($25 for 18 &under).  

 

Registration upon arrival: Friday 4:30pm 

to 6pm, and Saturday 7:30am at the Red 

Food Booth. Be prepared to show a 

current copy of Coggins. 

 

NEGATIVE COGGINS TEST WITHIN 12 MONTHS OF EVENT IS REQUIRED 

Riding Helmets required for all riders 18 years and younger. 

BRDC STRONGLY recommends helmets to be worn by all riders. 

Liability waiver form must be signed before riding. 

 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT:  

MARIANNE WOJCICKI: WhoaMari@yahoo.com  or  

LYNNE GOODNOW: lgoodnow@yahoo.com 

 

If you are planning to drive your horse on the trails, you must contact us two 

weeks prior so we can arrange to have gates opened on the trails. 

mailto:WhoaMari@yahoo.com
mailto:lgoodnow@yahoo.com%EF%BB%BF
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Book Corner 

Looking for a 

basic horse 

care book? 

Horse Care by 

Daniel A. Hart 

is a worthwhile 

option. Just $6 

for the Kindle 

version, which 

you can read 

on your laptop, tablet, or phone, Hart takes 

you through the pros and cons of common 

breeds, equipment, feeding, housing, 

grooming, handling, and health care. The 

subtitle indicates “beginner’s guide”, but 

the reality is that many horse-owners 

would benefit from Hart’s gentle, common-

sense approach, and practical, no-

nonsense information. Even if you have 

solid experience with horse care, it's great 

to have a handy resource that is written in 

a plain and accessible style, full of to-the-

point advice to refer back to again and 

again to refresh or build on skills. While 

some of the info is fairly generalized such 

as selecting housing for your horse, or 

reviewing necessary equipment for riding 

and care, it is more than made up for in the 

sections on budgeting, grooming, handling, 

and health care. Hart provides a thorough 

budget for keeping a horse. Although some 

specific details may change (cost of full or 

rough board for your local area), the 

budget will help with perspective, which is 

especially useful to those of us who tend 

toward starry-eyed optimism as we 

prepare our monthly budgets. Hart blends 

just the right amount of frank and helpful 

information with a deep admiration for the 

horse and for the horse-human bond that 

draws most of us to want to work with and 

improve our expertise in caring for and 

bonding with these unique animals.  

Activities Poll 

The BRDC Board of Directors would like your 

opinion on a few activity ideas we have for this 

year and beyond. Email your thoughts to 

katmmarsh@yahoo.com. Or print this page 

and mail it to PO Box 25, Barre MA 01005. Thank 

you! 

Please rate your interest in a Photo Shoot 

Event at Felton Field or elsewhere, possibly 

theme-related such as a holiday, Western, or 

costumes. 

 1  2  3  4  5 

Low  High 

Please rate your interest in a tack-cleaning and 

swap meet event at Felton Field or elsewhere. Very 

low cost to participate. Some cleaning supplies 

provided. Chance to swap/sell tack, small horse-

related items, or clothing. 

 1  2  3  4  5 

Low High 

Would you be interested in… 

Liberty work clinic?  Yes |  No 

Beach ride (between Oct - Mar)?  Yes |  No 

Having photographers at horse shows?  Yes |  No 

Please rate your interest in a blanket repair meet 

up where a seamstress will help you repair 

blankets, sheets, fly masks, and other items. Low 

cost to participate. Some materials will be 

provided. 

 1  2  3  4  5 

Low High 

Please rate your interest in activities related to 

sewing new items for yourself or your horse such as 

saddle pads, boot bags, or saddle covers. 

 1  2  3  4  5 

Low High 

Please add any other suggestions you have 

for activities... 
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BRDC is excited to have a 
chip and wave reader on 
hand for many of our events!  
The Zettle card reader takes 

debit or credit cards and will make it easier for 
members and non-members to pay for 
memberships, event registrations, and 
even food at the Felton Field food booth.  
 
After your purchase you will receive an 
email of the transaction so you can keep track of 
your purchases. A small fee is added to your 
purchase to cover the fees deducted by PayPal, 
Zettle’s parent company.  
 

 
Next parade opportunity: 
 
Memorial Day Parade, Barre 
Monday, May 29, 2023 
 
Meet at the Ruggles Lane 
Elementary School parking lot 
in Barre. Parade starts at noon. 
Arrive well before noon to get 
ready. Check BRDC website 
for up-to-date information. 

 
Join in the fun! Contact: Jane 
Lynds lyndsrjsb@aol.com 978-

257-9322 

Name Our Newsletter Contest! 
Entries so far: Happy Trails, Trot On, and The Hoofington Post 

 

This year the Barre Riding and Driving Club BOD anticipates providing bi-monthly 

newsletters to its members. Issues will be emailed six times a year (Jan-Feb, Mar-Apr, 

May-Jun, Jul-Aug, Sep-Oct, Nov-Dec). We would like to invite you to enter a contest to give 

our newsletter a name! The winning pick will receive special recognition in the newsletter 

and on our website and a $50 gift card to Hardwick Farmer’s Co-op! Send your ideas to 

Kat Marsh katmmarsh@yahoo.com Deadline for entries is 9:00 am, June 1, 2023. 

Upcoming Calendar Events for 2023 

 

April     30th Spring Cleanup Day at Felton Field 

May 13th  Spring Trail Ride at Felton Field 

May  29th    Memorial Day Parade 

June TBD   Members Ride with other Trail Users  

June  TBD   Clinic – members and non-members 

June  18th  Show Series – Barre Riding Club 

July 4th    Petersham July Fourth Parade 

July  9th      Show Series NEECA 

July        TBD   Members Trail Ride 

August 6th     Show Series - CNEER  

August 20th   Show Series – Cardinal Ridge 

September 17th  Show Series Barre Riding Club 

September TBD Members Trail Ride  

October  Barre Horse Show Series Banquet 

October  7th & 8th Fall Trail Ride Weekend 

October  TBD Northfield Mountain Foliage Ride 

December TBD Barre Christmas Parade 

              $600.00 Scholarships!  
BRDC scholarships are available to local students 

to help them further their education. Barre Riding 

and Driving Club members and their families are 

given first consideration. Students can get the 

scholarship applications at the Quabbin Regional 

HS Guidance Department, apply online 

barreridingdriving.com/scholarships  

or see the printed application in this 

newsletter.  Hurry! The extended deadline 

for BRDC scholarship submission is April 

8, 2023 

 

We offer Equidoc Equi-ship Scholarships 

Five $200.00 Equidoc-sponsored scholarships are 

available for children and adults involved with 

horses. Get reimbursed for the cost of a camp or 

clinic. June 30th, 2023, is the deadline for Equi-

ship applications. More info on our website: 

barreridingdrivingclub.com/scholarships 

mailto:lyndsrjsb@aol.com
mailto:katmmarsh@yahoo.com
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BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB 
2023 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 

Name _______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Street _____________________________________________________________________  
 

City:  State:  Zip:  _________ 
 

Phone/Cell Phone    
 

E-mail address  

**As most of our club notifications are sent by-email, please note here if you need notifications 

mailed to you. 

 

Indicate Your Areas of Interest 

 

Show  Trail  Dressage  Gymkhana  Driving  Other    
 

DUES:  $25.00 Individual   $30.00 Family 
 

  $10.00 juniors (under 18) 

 

New Member   Renewing Member    
 

(Add a $5 late fee if renewing after March 31st) 

Please return completed form and check made payable to: Barre Riding & Driving Club (BRDC) to 

Lynne Goodnow, PO Box 25, Barre MA 01005 

 

Questions regarding membership contact: Lynne Goodnow – lgoodnow@yahoo.com 
 

VISIT US AT – www.barreridingdrivingclub.com 

BRDC Membership Includes: 
• BRDC Newsletters 

• Subscription to Community Horse 

• Discounts on Club Clinics 

• Free Member Trail Rides (excluding Spring and Fall Trail Rides ) 

• Discounts on Spring and Fall Trail Rides 

• 3% Discount Hardwick Farmer’s Co-op 
 

mailto:lgoodnow@yahoo.com
http://www.barreridingdrivingclub.com/
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REQUIREMENTS AND REGULATIONS FOR THE AWARDING OF THE 
BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB, INC. SCHOLARSHIP 2023 

 
AWARDED BY THE BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB, INC. 

 
1. ELIGIBILITY: 

 

Any person now enrolled in a program of higher education or applying for such 

enrollment is eligible. Equal opportunity will be given to all applicants without 

regard to sex, age, race, national origin, or religion. 

 

Preference of scholarship aid will be given in the following order: 
 

a. To active Riding and Driving Club members. 

b. To sons/daughters, grandsons/granddaughters of active Barre Riding and Driving Club 
members. 

c. Students with interest/hobbies involving animals or related higher education. 

d. Town of Barre residents. 

 
2. SUBMISSION: 

 
a. Forms can be submitted online or by mail  

b. Forms must be signed by applicant and parent or guardian. 

c. Forms must be complete  

d. Application forms may be obtained from the Quabbin Regional High School guidance office 

or the Barre Riding and Driving Club, Inc website BarreRidingDrivingClub.com 
e. Forms are to be submitted by March 1st, 2023 

f. Printed applications can be mailed to: 

 
BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB, INC. 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON  

PO BOX 25 

BARRE, MA 01005 

 
3. FINANCIAL AWARD 

 

a. Scholarships will be awarded in amount and by number of applicants to be determined by 

the Barre Riding and Driving Club, Inc. at their annual meeting. 

b. The scholarship will be paid to the individual only after registration has been made to a 
college or other approved institution at the second semester of that institution.  
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APPLICATION FORM 

BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB, INC. 

SCHOLARSHIP 2023 

AWARDED BY THE 

BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB, INC. 
 

NAME:  AGE: _________ 

 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

TOWN: _________________________________________________    ZIP:  ________________________ 

 

PHONE:_________________ 
 

1. What institution are you presently enrolled in? 

 
 

2. What institution of higher learning do you plan to attend? 

 
 

3. Are you an active member of the Barre Riding & Driving Club?   Y    N  

 
4. Are you the son/daughter or grandson/granddaughter of an active 

member of the Barre Riding and Driving Club?  Y    N 

 

5. Why do you feel you should receive this scholarship? 

 
 
 

 

 
 

APPLICANT'S SIGNATURE _______________________________________________________________ 
 

PARENT OR GUARDIAN'S SIGNATURE 

____________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 
Barre Riding & Driving Club, Inc. does not discriminate on the basis of age, color, 
disability, national origin, race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation.  
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BARRE RIDING AND DRIVING CLUB SPRING TRAIL RIDE REGISTRATION  
Saturday, May 13, 2023 

 
For staff only: BRDC Member _____ New ______ Non-member _____ 
                              Coggins included or shown:  Yes _____ No _____ 
 
Rider’s Name:  __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Horse Owner’s Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Street/PO Box: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Town: ___________________________________ State: _____________ Zip:_______________ 

 
Cell Phone: _____________________________ Email:___________________________________ 

 
Horse’s Name:__________________________ Breed:_____________ Color: ____________ 

 
For each participating horse BRDC requires a negative Coggins dated within 12 months of this event. 
Please have the horse’s Coggins available at registration for Saturday at 7:30am.  

Coggins #: _______________ Coggins Date: ___________ 
  
Emergency Contact:____________________ __________________ 
    Name Phone number  
Health Concerns: ___________________________________________________________________ 
Entry Fees:    
 Member   Non-Member  
Adult $25             $35 __________________      Incl breakfast & lunch 
Junior (18 & under) $20             $25 __________________      Incl breakfast & lunch 
 Total __________________  
Make checks payable to: Barre Riding & Driving Club 
Pre-registration appreciated! 
Please send a copy of Coggins with Pre-registration. Must have current Coggins! 
Remember to sign and return the Liability Release form. 

 
BRDC Annual Membership Fees: Individual: $25.00   Family: $30.00  Junior: $10.00 
(Add a $5 late fee if renewing after March 31st) 
 
While this event is just a day ride, camping is available from Friday through Sunday. You must bring food 
for Friday night, Saturday night, and Sunday. Breakfast and lunch are provided for Saturday only. 
 
For info, contact: Marianne Wojcicki at whoamari@yahoo.com 
Mail pre-registration form to: Barre Riding and Driving Club 
C/O Marianne Wojcicki PO Box 908 Rutland MA 01543 
 
NEHT AFFILIATED    Visit www.barreridingdrivingclub.com for more info 

 

mailto:whoamari@yahoo.com
http://www.barreridingdrivingclub.com/

